/362
Witzel-Behl, Maribeth

From: licensing
Subject: FW: Liguor License for Walgreens

From: Kaske, Pollyanna M - Madison, WI [mailto:Pollyanna.M.Kaske@usps.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2010 12:48 PM

To: licensing

Subject: Liquor License for Walgreens

I am strongly opposed to issuing a liquor license to any Walgreens. I understand that
the Walgreens on the corner of Cottage Grove Road and Atwood have applied for a
liquor license. This Walgreens is right next to a small liquor store named Harley's. If
allow to have this license, it will certainly damage their business and eventually they
will go out of business. Walgreens does not need the revenue and our community needs
these small businesses.

Thank you.

Pollyorwnar M Kaske

Mailing Requivementy Clerk
Business Mail Entry

PO Box 7990

Madison Wisconsin 53707 -7990
608 246-1216 phone

608 246-1374 far




